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Developments Affecting Trunk Roads and Special Roads

Highways England Planning Response (HEPR 16-01)
Formal Recommendation to an Application for Planning Permission

From: Martin Fellows
Operations (East)
planningee@highwaysengland.co.uk

To: St Edmundsbury District Councill

CC: transportplanning@dft.gsi.gov.uk
growthandplanning@highwaysengland.co.uk

Council's Reference: DC/15/2151/0OUT

Referring to the planning application referenced above, dated 27 May 2016,
application for the development of up to 2,500 units; two primary schools; two local
centres including retail, community and employment uses, Great Wilsey Park Wilsey
Road Little Wratting Suffolk, notice is hereby given that Highways England’s formal
recommendation is that we:

a) offer no objection;

Highways Act Section 175B is- is not relevant to this application.’

' Where relevant, further information will be provided within Annex A.
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This represents Highways England formal recommendation and is copied to the
Department for Transport as per the terms of our Licence.

Should you disagree with this recommendation you should consult the Secretary of
State for Transport, as per the Town and Country Planning (Development Affecting
Trunk Roads) Direction 2015, via transportplanning@dft.gsi.gov.uk.

ate: 15 June 2016

Signatur

Name: Lorraine Willis Position: Asset Manager
Highways England:
Woodlands, Manton Lane

Bedford MK41 7LW

lorraine.willis@highwaysengland.co.uk
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